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11.03.2021

OLN is GOING PAPERLESS!

Dear Parents & Caregivers,

We are excited to share with you that Our Lady of the Nativity will be officially going paperless from Week 1
Term 2!

This means that from next term, all notes from school will be distributed via our COMPASS Parent Portal
and no longer sent home as a hard paper copy. This has been in the CEDP pipeline for some time and with
the activation late last year of the COMPASS Parent Portal, has become a reality. We have been ftrialling
the portal this year and have appreciated the ease of communication, the reduction in photocopying and the
satisfaction of knowing parents are not missing out on vital information because the notes sit at the bottom
of school bags.

This also means that if you have not already activated your COMPASS Parent Portal, you will need to do so
ASAP. Information was sent home last year and again early this year to new families, around how this is
done, so if you require this information again, please email Helen through oln@parra.catholic.edu.au

Access to this portal means that you will be able to receive SMS and email alerts when notes are being
digitally distributed and this should also mean you will never miss another piece of important school
information again.

As an added backup to the COMPASS Parent Portal, all notes, flyers and other relevant materials issued
via the school are also added to the OLN Webpage https://www.olnlawson.catholic.edu.au/ and can be
accessed by clicking on COMMUNITY, then choosing the appropriate heading, eg Notes.

If you have any concerns or questions please contact the office on 4753 2200 or by email on
oln@parra.catholic.edu.au

Thanks as always for your understanding and support.

With sunshine & joy,

At

Mrs Lisa Samojlowicz
Principal
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